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Key agencies at next hearing on commercial passenger 
vehicle industry reforms 

On Wednesday 28 August 2019, the Legislative Council’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee will continue 

its public hearings on the impact of the commercial passenger vehicle industry reforms that were legislated in 

2017. 

The State Revenue Office, Department of Transport and Commercial Passenger Vehicles Victoria will be 

presenting at the public hearing, which will be in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House 

from 7:30 pm. 

The public hearing will be broadcast live on the Victorian Parliament’s website. 

The hearing schedule is available from the Committee’s website along with transcripts of earlier hearings and 

the submissions to the inquiry, which total more than 300. 
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